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October 18, 1962 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

No word from you so perhaps you did not get the letter I sent 
to the Skyline at Vancouver, with copy to Penticton. 

had sent copies of letters from Gary-Wheaton Bank, and 
indicated that if you did not have the Stock Certificate with 
you and if you would let me know, I'd dig it out of your 
personal envelope ana. send it to Au~tfalia. The original 
letters are now enclosed herewith. ~* 

We have received a check for $8.50 from the University of 
Virginia Hospital; this is the amount of the overpayment on 
your bill there. It is made out to Research Corp. What do 
you want done about it? 

This morning the enclosed bill came from Dr. Fitz-Hugh. What 
was the final result of the operation? 

Elliot Sivowitch, Museum Technician, Div. of Electricity, 
Smithsonian Institution, writes: "A check of our catalogue 
cards does not show a uv-208 vacuum tube or a French type 
L-2 radio frequency amplifier in the Museum's collections. 
However, we are in process of cataloging the rather large 
Wingard Collection recently donated to us, and if either of 
these items is found we shall be in touch with you. 1I 

Also enclosed is a letter from NIFE INC. (of Oct. 9). 

By sea mail I am sending you several letters (including photos) 
from J. H. Stegner o You ShOuld~getting the pkg. sent to 
you on Sept. 28. It had to go parcel post because we couldn't 
insure printed matter. 

Did you decide not to fill out the questionnaire from the 
American Institute of Physics? They have sent another follow-up. 

Mr. Schauer sends his regards o He has just returned today from 
a trip to Maine and Advisory Committee meeting in Vermont o 

Sincerely, 
~. \. . 
;--~ 
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(*) Am enclosing only the October 2nd one. The Sept. 27th one 
merely acknowledged your letter of Sept. 24 and noted Weisse's 
intention to find purchasers of your stock. He also added: 
"I will convey your kind thoughts to the Hon. Bert E. Rathje
the next time I see him. 1I 


